
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

STATE ROAD 78 FROM NORTH OF HERBERT HOOVER DIKE TO  

COUNTY ROAD 721 

Financial Project ID: 448926-1 March 2025 

Glades County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

Aika Ranieri 
Community Outreach Specialist 

(863) 464-0743 
Ai.Ranieri@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

Project Location Map 448926-1 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

or 

• Pavement resurfacing 

• Milling and pavement markings 
 

• Construction begins March 2025 

• Estimated completion is Summer of 2025  

• Traffic will be reduced to one lane as needed  

• Be aware of changing traffic patterns, heavy 
equipment, and workers during construction 

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information 

(863) 519-2828 
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin milling and resurfacing  
improvements on State Road 78 (SR 78) from north of Herbert Hoover Dike to County Road 721 
starting in March 2025.  The project limits are approximately a mile in length. This project aims to 
enhance roadway safety and durability by improving pavement conditions. The estimated project 
cost is $1.1million. Lane closures and traffic pattern changes will be in place during construction. 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

